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The Oregon Film office is a huge asset to this state's workers, our economy, and our 

ecosystem. We are extremely lucky to have Tim Williams and the other workers in 

the office, who are dedicated to not only bringing in jobs and showcasing all the 

beautiful corners of this state, they are conscientious of this state's core values 

throughout the growth process. They take care to lift up all Oregonians in the film 

industry, and foster sustainable relationships with partners around the country. The 

office supports so many valuable events, organizations, businesses, programs, and 

individuals, and we honestly could not function without them. I hope you also 

recognize the undeniable value of their work, and see fit to continue to allocate 

funding to them. Thank you. 


